New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Mrs. Cathren Harris
801 Ridgecrest Drive, 3.E.

Albugquerque, New Mexico
Dear Mrs. Harris:

We have just received Porm C-110 for the N.B. Gerber #1 State
Ired in Section 32-30N-7W. We had originally received C-110

on this well January 8, 1954 but were unable to approve it

dwe to the fact that we had not received Porm C-10%, "Request
for Allowable®. We wrote Mr. Harris a letter on Jamwary 8, 1954
n:;irying him of this fact and requesting that Porm C-10L be
filed.

It appears that there is scme misunderstanding. We are enclosing
4 coples of Porm C-104, Request for Allowable, and request that
you i1l them out as indicated and send them to us at the
earliest possible date.

Yours very truly,

Emery C. Arnold
0il & Gas Inspector
District #3
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